
Subject: Compiler Warnings
Posted by Ralf Kliemt on Fri, 13 Jan 2017 14:12:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Developers,

There are a large amount of compiler warnings in our code. Even when disabling "-Weffc++"
we were at over 6000 warnings. Several occurring multiple times due to the dependency
structure.
I took the liberty to remove some of them. One major haul was submitted yesterday, removing
unused variable declarations. Although I paid a lot of attention there may be one or two
variables that are not used but their declaration is calling a function that does actual
calculations. 

Every package responsible should revisit those changes!

Cheers!
  Ralf
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